BOLPF JUNE 27, 2015 BOARD MEETING
The June 27, 2015 Board Meeting was called to order by President Jim Fleming at 11:25 AM at the Land O' Lakes Town Hall.
Present: Vice President John Annin, Past President Bob Barnum, John Clarke, Treasurer Jean Cuttell, Bill Duff, President Jim Fleming, Secretary Cathy Hesselman, and Cheryl Mitchell.
Absent: Stefan Anderson, Andy Woltman and Mary Jo Zane.

The minutes of the June 19, 2015 Board meeting were approved as presented.

The following slate of officers for 2015-2016 term was presented:

President - Jim Fleming

Vice President - John Annin

Treasurer - Jean Cuttell

Secretary - Cathy Hesselman

Past President - Bob Barnum

The Board unanimously approved the slate as presented.

Old Business:
Michelle Sparks will start doing the BOLPF payroll next pay period.  She will charge $40.00 and do it bi-weekly.

Each Board member was asked to donate a bottle of booze or wine to the auction. Please bring it to the next meeting.
The next Board meeting was set for July 18, 2015, at 9:00 AM, at the home of Jim Fleming.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM.

Cathy Hesselman

Recording & Corresponding Secretary
